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Re: log4j vulnerability 

We are aware of the recently reported vulnerabilities to hacking of the Apache 
log4j utility. 

To the best of our knowledge and belief, the CEDAR Cambridge software is not 
susceptible to these vulnerabilities. However, if users load 3rd-party software or 
utilities onto their CEDAR Cambridge host systems we cannot guarantee that they 
will remain insusceptible. As always, we strongly recommend that users do not 
load 3rd-party products onto their CEDAR Cambridge systems. 
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